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Email: bill.hoke@hovacinc.com

Dear Maurice,

I’m the editor of a scrapbook for your brother, Ralph’s, high school class of 1954. We are putting this scrapbook together to celebrate the 50th anniversary of our graduation. The scrapbook will include brief biographical write-up’s of all members of the class and we’d like to include the classmates who have passed away.
I put together the attached very brief write-up based on his obituary in the Evening Sun.

I’ve enclosed write-up’s we’ve done on some of the other members who have passed away to give you an idea of what we have in mind. These write-up’s are much better if someone would say a few words about the deceased.  

Most people hate to write, and it’s difficult sometimes to put words on paper, but I’m asking you consider doing that for Ralph’s write-up. If you would add a few things, I’d re-write the enclosed and send that draft to you for approval before we print it.

If you do send me something, it would be helpful if you did that by mid-November.

Thanks,

Bill Hoke

EHS Class of ‘54

